
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

October 1, 2017 
 

GLOSSBRENNER 
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

713 Church Street, Mount Joy, Pennsylvania  17552 
 

The Rev. Timothy Carl Anderman, Pastor 
Home Phone:  717-492-4258 

 
Matthew Davis, Children & Youth Director 

Cell Phone:  717-917-5342 
 
 

 

CALENDAR FOR THE WEEK   (10-1-17 to 10-8-17) 

Today:     9:00 am Pastor’s Prayer Partners 

  9:30 am Worship Service  
  10:45 am Sunday School 
 11:30 am Sunbeams practice 
 11:45 am Youth - Bowling 
Monday:  7:00 pm SPRC & Finance Committee meeting 
  7:00 pm Cub Scouts Den meetings 
Tuesday:  9:30 am Crafting Session @ Marcia Brooks’ 
  7:00 pm Cub Scout Committee meeting 
Wednesday:  6:30 pm Youth “Going Deeper” Bible study 
  6:30 pm Bible study 
  7:15  pm Carroll Bells rehearsal 
  8:00 pm Chancel Choir rehearsal 
Saturday:  8:00 am Trustees Workday 
Next Sunday:  9:30 am Worship Service – Food Bank Sunday 
 
     
     
          
 
          
      
            
       
 

CHURCH WORSHIP SERVANTS 
ORGANIST:  Loine Bert 
CHOIR DIRECTOR:  Martin Hinkley 
SOUND AND LIGHT:  Mark Myers, Bill Ober 
MEDIA TECHNICIANS:  Mark Myers, Andy Ober, Ken Ober 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Linda Gockley, Bob Waters, Joe & Deb Ziegler 
GREETERS:  Molly Hart, Rick & Nancy Hopple 
ACOLYTES:  Trey & Ellie Smith 
NURSERY:  Jean Myers, Bonnie Ober 
CAPTAIN OF THE USHERS:  Vaughn Nissley (367-2444) 
USHERS:  Dave Ardini, Evan Ardini, Aaron Binkley, Kathy Binkley,  
Ron Blechinger, Marcia Brooks, Ken Miller, Lisa Miller, Dave Whitcraft, 
Angi Wolgemuth, Sharon Wolgemuth 
 

ATTENDANCE AND CONTRIBUTION INFORMATION 
Attendance September 24, 2017      Worship Service:     145 
            No Sunday School - Luncheon: (approx.) 130     
 
Amount received September 24, 2017---------------------------------$4,134.00 
Total amount received as of September 24, 2017---------------$201,342.56 

 
 
 

GLOSSBRENNER MISSION STATEMENT 
GROW  PRAISE  SERVE 
Grow in Our Christian Faith 
Praise God through Worship 

Glorify God’s Name by Serving Others 
 



Today Christians around the world will be receiving Holy 
Communion together. We’re pleased that you’re here to worship 

and partake in God’s body and blood. May the warmth of Christ’s 
love be in all of us. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Be thoughtful, honor God and welcome one another. Before the service, speak to 
God; During the service, let God speak to you; After the service, speak with all. 

 

(*Congregation standing, if able.) 
 
 PRELUDE                                      Susan Caudill 
           “Crown Him with Many Crowns” with “O Worship the King” 
 
 GREETINGS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
 INTROIT            “Blessed Jesus, at Your Word” 
 
* CALL TO WORSHIP (Based on the Hymn, “Go Make of All Disciples”) 
  Leader:  Go make of all disciples! We hear the call O Lord, that 
   comes from you, our Father, in your eternal Word. 
  People: Inspire our ways of learning through earnest, 
   fervent prayer, and let our daily living reveal 
   you everywhere! 
  Leader:  We cultivate the nature God plants in every heart; 
  People:  Revealing in our witness the master teacher’s 
   art! 
  Leader:  Go make of all disciples! Lord we welcome, your 
   command: “Lo I am with you always!” We take your 
   guiding hand. 
  People:  The task looms large before us; we follow 
   without fear; in heaven and earth your power 
   shall bring the kingdom here! 
 
* HYMN “Ye Servants of God”…………………………………..No. 181  

 PRAYER (Unison): (Based on the song, “Keep Making Me”) 
  Lord, make me broken, so I can be healed, because 
  I’m so calloused, now I can’t feel. I want to run to you 
  with, heart wide open. Make me broken. Make me 
  empty, so I can be filled, because I’m still holding onto 
  my will. And I’m only completed when you are with 
  me. Make be empty. Lord make me lonely, so I can be 
  Yours, and until I want no one, more than you Lord. 
  Because in the darkness, I know you will hold me, 
  make me lonely. Until you are my One desire, until you 
  are my One True Love! Until you are my breath, my 
  everything. Lord, please keep making me! 
                     
 CHILDREN’S MESSAGE 
 
 ANTHEM  “Let Us Give Thanks”           Albrecht/Althouse   
 
 JOYS & CONCERNS  
 PASTORAL PRAYER - LORD’S PRAYER (unison) 
 
 PRESENTATION OF GIFTS, TITHES AND 
 COMMUNION LOVE OFFERING 
 
 OFFERTORY  “There is a Redeemer”   arr. Michael Lawrence 
         Melinda Myers, saxophonist 
 
* DOXOLOGY…….………………………………………….…….……...No. 95 
 
* HYMN “Christ for the World We Sing” (verses 1 & 4)…...No. 568 
 
 SCRIPTURE                                                           Matthew 21:23-32 
            
 MESSAGE                “A Compelling Vision” 
  
 THE SACRAMENT OF COMMUNION       
 
* HYMN  “Crown Him with Many Crowns”……..……….No. 327  
 
* BENEDICTION 
 
 EXTROIT  “As You Go” 
 
* POSTLUDE  “O Wondrous Day”             James Mansfield 
 
 

GLOSSBRENNER 
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

713 Church Street 
Mount Joy, Pennsylvania  17552 

The Rev. Timothy Carl Anderman, Pastor 
Matthew Davis, Children & Youth Director 

Bob Waters, Liturgist  
 
 

 
OCTOBER 1, 2017 - 9:30 A.M. 

WORLD COMMUNION SUNDAY 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 ANNOUNCEMENTS – 10/1/17 
REGISTRATION:  All who are present please take a moment and 
sign the attendance registration pad located at the end of the pew 
closest to the center aisle. 
PRAYER REQUESTS:  If you have any prayer requests, please fill 
out the “Prayer Request” sheets placed in the registration pad 
folders and place it in the “Prayer Request” box on the table in the 
narthex or give to Pastor Tim. Extra sheets are available beside the 
box. 
ALTAR FLOWERS:  The two vases of flowers on the altar have been 
placed by the Doughtons to the honor and glory of God and in 
loving memory of Pam’s father, Dick Sheetz. A memorial service 
celebrating the life and faith of Richard “Dick” Sheetz was held here 
yesterday. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WINTERFEST 
Stuffed (new or gently used) animals of any size are needed 
for Winterfest (Saturday, December 2). We will collect the 
stuffed animals until November 19. If you have any questions, 
please contact Lisa Alleman Miller at 717-381-7779. 
 

KOINONIA CLASS STUDY 
Mere Christianity by C. S. Lewis 

In this nine-session video group study you will discover why 
Mere Christianity by C.S. Lewis is one of the most read and 
beloved Christian books of all time. But seventy years later 
from when it was first delivered on radio, what relevance does 
it have to our world today? Host Eric Metaxas and a variety of 
Christian leaders - including Philip Yancey, Alister McGrath, 
Devin Brown, Paul McCusker, Douglas Gresham, and others -   
help us understand the timeless message of C. S. Lewis in 
fresh ways for a new generation. Join us in the parlor for this 
study which we will begin October 1st and continue until 
November 26th. 
 
 

WORLD COMMUNION SUNDAY 
Today we join Christians worldwide as we all gather at the 
table of Christ and celebrate his gift of life that he has 
entrusted to us. When we share communion, we lift up that the 
table is the table of Christ, and all who are willing to hear and 
respond to his call to turn away from sin, and receive and grow 
in God’s mercy and grace are welcome. Please join us. A Love 
offering will be collected - which will be used, at the discretion 
of the pastor, to ease the burden of a member of our church 
community who is in need of our love. (Love offering 
envelopes have been placed in the holders on the back of the 
pews.)  

 

BUCKETS FOR TEXAS & FLORIDA FLOOD RELIEF 
We are filling Flood Buckets for UMCORE (the United 
Methodist Committee on Relief); they will distribute the 
buckets to flood victims. A list of items we need to fill the 
buckets is on the mailbox counter. If you wish to do so, you 
can take a bucket and fill it with the supplies listed – be sure to 
read Assembly Instructions and Important Notes. Or 
you can just bring in item(s) on the list to fill the buckets. 
Thanks for your help! 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank You! 
Thank you so much for the beautiful flowers; they lasted 
a long time! And thanks to Doug & Hazel Hackley for 
their visit when they delivered them!   Jean Witman 
 

WALK FOR RAINBOW’S END 
The Craig Heisey Memorial 5K will be held Saturday, 
November 4. I (Dave Kopp) will once again be raising funds 
for Rainbow’s End Youth Services. REYS has been open since 
1982. It is a place for the children and youth of Mount Joy to 
spend their free time, rather than roaming the streets. The 
After School Program is open Mondays and Wednesdays for 
grades 1-7 and Tuesdays and Thursdays for grades 8-12. If you 
would like to donate, please see me, call my cell phone at 717-
725-5009 or e-mail me at suekopp@comcast.net. All 
donations are tax deductible. Thank you, once again, for your 
support of REYS.   Dave Kopp 
 
 
 

ALZHEIMER’S WALK  
The 2017 “Walk to End Alzheimer’s” is Saturday, October 7. 
There’s still time to sponsor!  Please make check payable to 
The Alzheimer’s Association and send to me or put in my 
mailbox.   Thank you!     Mary Reheard 
 

 

 

tel:%28717%29%20725-5009
tel:%28717%29%20725-5009
mailto:suekopp@comcast.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNUAL CHARGE CONFERENCE 
Our District Superintendent, BK Chung, will lead us in 
worship and discussion at our Annual Charge Conference on 
Thursday, October 12 at 6:30 p.m. at St. Mark’s UMC, Mount 
Joy. All are invited and welcome to attend. 
 
 
 

CARING HANDS & HEARTS 
CARDS FOR A CAUSE FUNDRAISER: Caring Hands & 
Hearts will be participating in a Cards for a Cause Fundraiser 
from October 1st until November 4th.  The cards will come 
about two weeks after the Country Fair & Market. Starting 
today we will have samples of the boxes that can be ordered; 
someone will be in the narthex after church to take 
orders. Each box contains 30 hand-crafted cards with 
coordinating envelopes in a keepsake, organizer box for just 
$30.00. That is $1.00 per card. You have a choice of four 
different boxes: 2 different All Occasion Boxes, 1 Thank You 
and Blank Card Box, and 1 Happy Birthday for Kids Box. These 
cards come from the Usborne Books & More. Cards must be 
paid for when you order them. The cards will be shipped to my 
house and I will bring them to the church; you will be notified 
when you can pick them up. Any questions, please call me: 
717-426-2347 or 717-575-7889  Thanks!  Marsha Gallo 
CRAFTING SESSIONS: We have just a few weeks left to 
work on crafts to sell at the Country Fair & Market. We will get 
together at the home of Marcia Brooks on the following dates 
for the final crafting sessions. Everyone is welcome and the 
crafts are easy to make. Morning Sessions (9:30 a.m.) 
Tuesday, October 3 and Tuesday, October 17. Evening 
Session (6:30 p.m.) Thursday, October 19. Thank you to 
those crafting at our sessions and for those creating items at 
home. All your efforts make a difference and are greatly 
appreciated. If you have any questions, please contact Marcia. 
A display table with some of the items that will be available 
for sale at the Country Fair & Market will be on display in the 
narthex starting Sunday, October 15th. If you have any items 
that you crafted at home, we would love to include them on the 
display table. Please drop them off at the church (narthex) or 
give them to Marcia Brooks by Sunday, October 8th. 
S.O.S. CARDS:  These are still S.O.S. (Sharing Our Success) 
cards available. NO CHARGE for the card – just take it with 
you to the Park City Diner or the Knight and Day Diner and a 
donation (10% of your bill) will be made by the diner to Gloss-
brenner. Cards are on the mailbox counter or see Hazel Hackley. 
 
 
 
 
 

CHURCH FALL HOUSE CLEANING 
Fall church cleaning will be done October 16 - 21. If you would 
like to help with the fall cleaning, you may come anytime 
during the week when it is convenient for you. If you have any 
questions or to let me know what was cleaned (if I am not 
here), please call my cell phone – 717-413-5787. A list of 
rooms to be cleaned will be posted on the cleaning closet door 
(next to the women’s restroom in the Sunday school hallway). 
Also, a list of what needs to be done in each room will be 
posted on the closet door. Cleaning supplies will be available 
in the closet, however, if you can bring a bucket and a few rags 
it would be appreciated. Your help is greatly appreciated!    
          Thanks!  Jackie Roberts 
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
OCTOBER TRUSTEE: If you notice something that should 
be taken care of by the trustees in October, please contact 
Bruce Stone at 717-413-2409.  Thank you, Mark Myers, for 
your faithful service in September! 
WORK DAY:  The trustees have scheduled Saturday, October 
7 as a Work Day to “winterize” (shut down the main air 
conditioner in the boiler room, remove window units in the 
windows, clean out window wells, etc.). You do not have to be 
a trustee to help. In fact, extra hands are always welcome and 
always needed and will be appreciated very much! Rain date 
for the outside work will be October 21. 
MOWING:  The grass is still growing! Volunteers to mow at 
the church are still needed in October.  A signup sheet is 
posted on the bulletin board beside the Altar Flower Calendar.  
 
 
 

FOOD BANK SUNDAY 
Just a reminder that Next Sunday is Food Bank Sunday. Please 
place your non-perishable food donations in the cart in the 
narthex.  Thank you for your continued support. 
 

tel:%28717%29%20426-2347
tel:%28717%29%20575-7889


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Refrigerator Reminders” (week of 10-1-2017) 
(Put this on some prominent place so you can remember these church 
family members during the week!)  If you have a name to add to the prayer 
list, please call the church office at 653-5683.  

LET US REMEMBER WITH PRAYERS AND CARDS: 
IN THE HOSPITAL:  Helen King 
RECUPERATING/IN REHAB/UNDERGOING TREATMENT: 

 Our Homebound Members   

 Joyce Baker Mindy Neideigh 

 Helen Becker Bev Raff 

 Mary Bookwalter Terri Reese  

 Jim Carroll Jim Ruhl 

 Bob Eichler Mary Sheetz 

 Betty Eidemiller  Don Showalter 

 Mary Filler  Diane Stewart 

 Thelma Kreiser Jean Witman Jim Mousley  Pauline Waters  
OUR DEEPEST SYMPATHY is extended to Pam, Mike, Alli and 
Amanda Doughton and the family of Dick Sheetz who passed away on 
Sunday, September 24, 2017.  Also, our deepest sympathy is extended 
to Peggy Lahr, Debbie Nissley Martin and the family of Fred Lahr who 
passed away on Tuesday, September 26, 2017. 
HOMEBOUND PERSON OF THE WEEK:  Mel Sponsler is the home- 
bound member of Glossbrenner featured this week. Take a moment to 
drop a note or card in the mail to let Mel know we are thinking about 
him.    Rev. Mel Sponsler 
     925 Willow Valley Lakes Drive #301 
     Willow Street, PA  17584 
 

The Rev. Timothy Carl Anderman, Pastor 
Home Phone: 717-492-4258 

Pastor Tim’s Email:  tcadisciple@earthlink.net  
 

Matthew Davis, Children & Youth Director 
Cell Phone: 717-917-5342 

Email: matthewd@gumcmj.net  
Church Office Hours: Tuesday through Friday – 9 AM to 1 PM 

Church Office – 717-653-5683 
EMAIL: jackier@gumcmj.net 

WEB SITE:  www.gumcmj.net 
Fax Number:  717-928-6913   

 
TO ACTIVATE GLOSSBRENNER’S PRAYER CHAIN  

Please call Betty Robinson at: 717-653-5550 

Greeting Card Ministry:  Betty Robinson – 717-653-5550 

Prayer Shawl Ministry:  Kathy Binkley – 717-653-2791 

 
  
 

APPLE DUMPLINGS AND SOUP  
 

Caring Hands & Hearts  will be  accepting pre -orders  for 

Apple Dumplings and S oups. Please fill out the tear -sheet 

below to place your order. Place your completed form  in 

the  offering plate or in Linda Gockleyõs mailbox.  We will 

be taking  pre -orders through Sunday October 22. Please 

pay with your order.  

 

Pre -order sheets are avail able for you to get orders from  

f riends, family, neighbors and co -workers.  

 

- - - - - - - - - - - -  %  - - - - - - - - - -    
 

        Name: ______________________________________________ 

 

        Phone # ____________________________________________ 

 

        _______Apple Dumplings - $3.00 each  

 

        _______ Sugar -free Apple Dumplings - $3.00 each  

 

        _______ Chicken Corn Soup - $7.00 per quart  

 

        _______ Vegetable Beef Soup - $7.00 per quart  

 

 

                    I will pick -up my order:  

 

        _____ Friday, Nov. 3 (4pm ð 8pm)  

                                                                                                                                                                                                   

        _____ Saturday, Nov. 4 (8 am ð 1pm)  

 

 

mailto:tcadisciple@earthlink.net
mailto:jackier@gumcmj.net
http://www.gumcmj.net/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CARING HANDS & HEARTS 

COUNTRY FAIR & MARKET - NOVEMBER 3 & 4, 2017 

 

APPLE DUMPLINGS AND SOUP: Beginning today Caring Hands 

& Hearts will be accepting pre-orders for Apple Dumplings and 

Soups. Please fill out the tear-sheet included in the bulletin to place 

your order. Place your completed form in the offering plate or in 

Linda Gockley’s mailbox. We will be taking pre-orders through 

Sunday October 22. Please pay with your order. Pre-order sheets are 

available for you to get orders from friends, family, neighbors and 

co-workers. 

 

VOLUNTEERS:  Help is needed for the Country Fair & Market. 

Starting Sunday, October 1, Emma Jane Davis will be in the narthex 

before and after worship service to sign up anyone who is willing to 

help. Please prayerfully consider being a part of this fun and fund 

raiser! 

 

SILENT AUCTION:  We are looking for someone (or a team of 2) to 

take charge of the Silent Auction. Notes and information from 

previous years are available to help you with organizing and leading 

this event which is a great fund raiser and provides fun and 

fellowship as well! 

 

NEEDED FOR THE KID’S KORNER:  Items – preferably NEW – that 

the children can purchase for $1.00 for a Christmas gift for their 

mothers, fathers, grandparents, aunts, uncles, etc. at the Country 

Fair & Market “Kid’s Korner”.  See Jackie Roberts or you can drop 

items off during the week in the church office.   

 

BAKED GOODS:  One way you can be part of our wonderful 

Country Fair & Market is to donate Baked Goods. Emma Jane Davis 

will have a sign-up sheet beginning Sunday, October 1. 

 

YARD SALE: Start collecting your gently used items for the Yard 

Sale to be held November 3 & 4. PLEASE…we will be accepting Yard 

Sale items the week of the Country Fair & Market – not before 

because we do not have enough space to store the items. 

 

(See other side!) 

 

 

 

 

 

CARING HANDS & HEARTS 

COUNTRY FAIR & MARKET - NOVEMBER 3 & 4, 2017 

 

FOOD DONATIONS:  We would love to have donations of the 

food items needed to help defray the costs of the fund raiser. You 

may know of a company that may help with donations or you may 

want to help by providing an item. Both would be greatly 

appreciated. These are the quantities we will need but donating 

any part  will mean that much less we have to purchase. Please 

contact Pam Miceli (717) 598-8668 or email her at 

pspicer50@yahoo.com to let her know of the donation. Thanks to all 

those working hard to make our Country Fair & Market a success. 

 

English Muffins (75) 

Bacon (5lbs) 

Cheese slices (75) 

Orange juice (3 gallons) 

Eggs – 8 dozen 

Hot dog buns (3pks – 16 count or 5pks – 8 count) 

Sauerkraut (2 pounds) 

Hamburger buns (8 dozen) 

Martins dinner rolls (20 dozen) 

Sandwich bags (200) 

Potatoes (40lbs) 

Onions (You can place order thru produce for 5lbs chopped onion 

from Darrenkamps - $9.50) 

Frozen 1lb bags of baby lima beans (4) 

Frozen 1lb bags of peas (4) 

Carrots (5 lbs) 

Celery (9 bunches) 

1 gal of Mayo 

Applesauce (9 gallons) 

Soup crackers (individually wrapped) 

100 single size potato chip bags 

2 large bottles ketchup 

1 large bottle King Syrup 

1 large bottle apple cider vinegar 

 

(See other side!) 

 

 

 

 



RECURRING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

(FOR GUESTS & NEWCOMERS-REMINDERS FOR THE REST OF US!) 
PASTOR’S PRAYER PARTNERS gather in the chapel on Sunday 
mornings at 9:00 a.m. to pray for the church as it worships and to pray for 
the pastor and the work of the ministry on a regular basis.  
GROCERY CARDS:  The Koinonia Class would like to thank all those who 
faithfully buy grocery cards. If you buy groceries, you too can partic-ipate in 
this fundraiser that helps various organizations throughout Mount Joy as 
well as our church. Thank you very much for your continued support. Stop by 
Room #5 before the service each Sunday to purchase your cards. 
NEW LIFE FOR GIRLS:  At the present time we are not accepting any USED 
CLOTHING, FURNITURE, BOOKS, HOUSEHOLD ITEMS, etc. for New Life 
for Girls.  We will continue to collect personal items such as deodorants, 
Kleenex, toilet paper, toothpaste, etc.  Thank you! Nancy Hopple  
PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY:  Anyone who likes to knit or crochet (or 
would like to learn) is invited to be a part of our ministry team.  Please 
contact Kathy Binkley with any questions - 653-2791. 
CHILDREN’S PLAYGROUP:  A reminder…and for our guests…the 
Children’s Playgroup is for children 3 years old up to and including 
Kindergarten. They are dismissed after the Children’s Message. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

RAINBOW’S END YOUTH SERVICES 
We have been serving meals to the high school age kids on 
Thursdays for the past couple of years and are now starting a 
Wednesday meal for the elementary and middle school kids. 
The Wednesday meal will bridge the time in between our kids 
club program time and our Awanas club time. If you have any 
questions or want to sign up to help with these meals, please 
call Harrison Burch at 717-653-9511.  
    
 
   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HERSHEY PARK/GIANT CENTER “WORK” 
If you find yourself limited in what you can contribute to the church 
in your offering, consider working at a Hershey Event. The hourly 
wages or proceeds are given as a charitable contribution to our 
church, which will be deposited into the ELEVATOR FUND. 
Vouchers for Hershey Park are also given as an incentive to the 
workers who help.  See or call Marsha Gallo (426-2347) to sign up.  
   
 
   
 
    
 
   
 
  
 
 
 
 

THE UPPER ROOM for September and October 2017 is 
available in the narthex. Cost is $.75. 
 

WEDNESDAY BIBLE STUDY  
Wednesday Bible study continues! The focus is on God’s 
Covenant with us. All are invited and welcome to attend. It 
begins at 6:30 p.m. through 7:30 p.m. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEW ADULT MEMBER CLASS  
Our new member class for anyone interested in joining 
Glossbrenner or learning more about our faith and 
membership will meet during Sunday school from 10:45-11:45 
today and next Sunday, October 8; and perhaps some 
additional Sundays. We’ll briefly look at our faith and beliefs, 
our history, church structure and how to be involved, and our 
future as individuals and as a fellowship. Please join us if you 
are interested. If you have any questions, please speak with 
Tim. 
 
 
 
  
 

COLLEGE STUDENTS CARE PACKAGES 
We will be sending out packages to our college students in 
October. Pens, pencils, tissues (individual size), sticky notes, 
Highlighters, note cards, small toothpaste, deodorant, candy, 
individual instant oatmeal packets or soup, hot cocoa - ideas 
are endless. We will have a box in the narthex for drop off of 
items. Please call Pam Miceli at 717-598-8668 if you have any 
questions. We appreciate any help you can give to let our 
students know we are thinking of them.  
 

MILITARY 
We plan to send Christmas boxes during the Christmas season 
to those in the military. If you haven’t submitted your info (or 
relative’s info) – complete name and address, spouse’s name if 
married and names and ages of children – please call the 
church office (717-653-5683), email the information to 
jackier@gumcmj.net or call Wayne and Bertie Kauffman (717-
653-9071). 
 

mailto:jackier@gumcmj.net

